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“Days on market trending up, the leveling in the median price, along with the increase in 

Month's Supply of inventory are all indicators that the market may be softening during the winter 

season,” said William Process, 2016 RSAR President.  “To help ensure a sale during the winter 

slowdown, sellers should be in conversation with their Realtor to make sure the house is priced 

appropriately for today's market.” 

 

Conclusions 

 Housing affordability is the hot topic in the Reno-Sparks housing market. The leveling in 

the increases in median price continued into October.  We have not seen a double digit 

increase in median price since July of this year.  The median price remains 15 percent 

below its record high in January 2006.  

 October unit sales are down in the Reno market.  This can be attributed to the typical 

seasonal downturn we experience in the Reno market.  

 An affordable option for some buyers is the condominium market. Historically the 

median price for area condominiums is an average of $131,000 below that of a single-

family home.  

 Properties are remaining on the market an average of 92 days compared to 90 days in 

October 2015.   

 Sellers are receiving an average of 98.5% of list price compared to 98.9% in October of 

2015.   

 With sales down along with a decrease in new listings, the months supply of inventory 

was at 4.3 months, up 17% from October 2015. 
















